
       
  

 

IBERDROLA Spanish International 2023 

Tournament date: November 13 – 16, 2023 

 
UMPIRES INVITATION 
 

Dear Friends, 

 

The Spanish Badminton Federation has the pleasure of inviting your umpires to officiate 

at the IBERDROLA Spanish International 2023, which is classified as a Future Series 

tournament, part of the BEC Elite Circuit. This event will take place in Ibiza, at the 

Poliesportiu Sa Blanca Dona site in Carrer Cas Raspallar, S 15, 5, 07800, Ibiza. 

 

The provisional schedule will be as following: 

 

Sunday 12 November 2023 9 PM Umpires briefing (at the official hotel) 

Monday 13 November 2023 9.00 AM: Qualification Rounds 1,2 

Tuesday 14 November 2023 9.00 AM: Qualification Round 3 

Not before 1:00 PM: Main Draw-Round 1/16 

Wednesday 15 November 2023 9.00 AM: Main Draw-Round 1/8 

Not before 2:00 PM: Main Draw-Round 1/4 

Thursday 16 November 2023 

 

9:00 AM: Semi finals 

Not before 2:00 PM: Finals (OOP TBC by the Referee) 

Awards ceremony: after each final 

 

The invitation is based on the following terms: 

 

• The organizer will provide transport for umpires arriving at Ibiza 

International Airport. 

• All travelling expenses to/from Ibiza will be on the account of the umpires 

or their National Association. 

• The Spanish Badminton Federation will cover the expenses for 

maintenance and lodging (in double rooms, minimum 3-star standard and 

full board regime) during the entire tournament. 

• The organizer will provide transport between the venue and the hotel. 

 

 



       
  

 

• All umpires are expected to arrive on Sunday November 12th before 7 PM. 

• All umpires are expected to be available until the last final is completed, 

excepting prior agreement for an earlier departure time. Umpires should 

plan their return on Thursday 16th. In the event you are unable to secure 

return travel on that evening, please feel free to reach out to us to inquire 

about the possibility of arranging accommodation for you. 

 

Please, do not make any travel arrangements until the umpire’s selection has been 

confirmed. Accept this invitation by sending an email before September 24th to 

cnab@badminton.es with the following information: 

• Umpire’s full name 

• Gender and age 

• Umpire’s grade 

• Email 

• Phone number 

 

Once we have confirmed your umpire’s nomination, you must send the travel details 

before October 7th. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you in Ibiza! 

 

 

 
Marina Fernández Pastor 

Spanish TO Committee Secretary 
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